TERM 3: THURSDAY 27 JULY 2017





## YOUR FEEDBACK PLEASE

Your feedback on our new digital newsletter is important to us.

Welcome to our first responsive digital edition of *The Way* and we trust that you will enjoy browsing through the great articles in our new newsletter format which will be published fortnightly on a Thursday – our research suggests that this is preferable to Friday as we are perhaps more focused on family and weekend activities rather than reviewing the school

## newsletter!

You can now view *The Way* on any device at any time and it will automatically adjust so that you can read and scroll through the articles easily. It is a very intuitive platform and we are sure that you will become very confident moving around the edition from article to article in no time at all.

We would certainly appreciate your feedback during the launch period and ask that you email us at <a href="mailto:newsletter@thac.nsw.edu.au">newsletter@thac.nsw.edu.au</a> to let us know what you think of the platform, content and user experience. The Way is our most important method of communication with our whole College Community so please give us your feedback so that we can continue to improve and help get you the information you need, to your fingertips, in a timely way.

Happy reading!